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  Artificial Insemination of Sheep S.
Salamon,University of Sydney. Department of Animal
Husbandry,1976
  Artificial Insemination in Farm Animals Milad
Manafi,2011-06-21 Artificial insemination is used
instead of natural mating for reproduction
purposes and its chief priority is that the
desirable characteristics of a bull or other male
livestock animal can be passed on more quickly and
to more progeny than if that animal is mated with
females in a natural fashion. This book contains
under one cover 16 chapters of concise, up-to-date
information on artificial insemination in
buffalos, ewes, pigs, swine, sheep, goats, pigs
and dogs. Cryopreservation effect on sperm quality
and fertility, new method and diagnostic test in
semen analysis, management factors affecting
fertility after cervical insemination, factors of
non-infectious nature affecting the fertility,
fatty acids effects on reproductive performance of
ruminants, particularities of bovine artificial
insemination, sperm preparation techniques and
reproductive endocrinology diseases are described.
This book will explain the advantages and
disadvantages of using AI, the various
methodologies used in different species, and how
AI can be used to improve reproductive efficiency
in farm animals.
  The Time of Ovulation and the Rate of Sperm
Travel in the Sheep Willard Wynn Green,1934
  Training Manual on Artificial Insemination in
Sheep and Goats P. Chemineau,1991 Reproductive
physiology of sheep and goats; Factors involved in
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variation of reproductive characteristics;
Artificial insemination of sheep and goats;
Collection and preservation; Detection and control
of oestrus and ovulation; Artificial insemination
of ewes and does; Pregnancy tests, usefulness and
accuracy.
  New Techniques in Sheep Production I. Fayez M.
Marai,J.B. Owen,2013-10-22 New Techniques in Sheep
Production is an eight-part book that first
reviews sheep production systems and scope for
improvement. Subsequent chapter focuses on methods
of increasing fecundity. Parts III and IV describe
reproduction methods and genetic improvement
techniques. Other chapters discuss breed
development; feeding systems; management and
health control; and evaluation of techniques in
sheep production. This book will be of value to
the pioneer farmers, their advisers, and
supporters in the associated marketing and supply
organizations, as well as to students at
agriculture and veterinary universities and
colleges.
  Artificial Insemination of Australian Merino
Sheep ... William Granger,1942
  The Semen of Animals and Its Use for Artificial
Insemination James Anderson,1945 The artificial
insemination of animals. The technique of
artificial insemination.
  Animal Science N. T. M. Yeates,T. N. Edey,M. K.
Hill,2013-10-22 Animal Science: Reproduction,
Climate, Meat, Wool is a 20-chapter book that
begins with the concept of animal reproduction,
including reproductive hormones, breeding,
fertility, and fecundity. The next set of chapters
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elucidates the influence of climate on the
animals. Subsequent chapters explore specific
topics on meat and wool, in particular, the beef
carcass; meat quality; mutton; lamb; composition
and properties of wool; definition and measurement
of wool quality; and quantitative aspect of wool
growth. This book will be valuable for advanced
students, as well as for advanced producers.
  Breeding the Flock D. R. Lindsay,1988
  Sexual Selection and Sperm Competition in Soay
Sheep Brian T. Preston,2001
  A Market for Animal Semen? Linda Whetstone,Henry
Smith,1972
  The Artificial Insemination and Embryo Transfer
of Dairy and Beef Cattle (including Information
Pertaining to Goats, Sheep, Horses, Swine, and
Other Animals) Jere R. Mitchell,Gordon Allen
Doak,2004 Material is organized into 5 parts for
easy and ready use, broadening the usefulness of
the book, making it the most comprehensive, hands-
on AI manual available. This manual prepares users
for the real world by exposing them to the latest
technology and techniques used in the reproduction
and the practice of artificial insemination (AI)
in livestock. Part One provides information on the
advantages and considerations of artificial
insemination, basic livestock genetics, the
anatomy and reproductive processes of the cow and
bull, and semen collection methods. It relates
statistics on AI usage and general information
about NAAB and CSS. Part Two deals with semen
characteristics, including evaluation, processing,
and extension; freezing and cryogenic storage; and
care of the refrigerator unit. The various tests



5

for semen quality are discussed in detail as is
custom selection of semen. Part Three explains
insemination techniques for dairy and beef cattle,
inseminator training, pregnancy determination in
cattle, conception rates, and breeding problems.
The exercise on Embryo Transfer and Related
Practices explains the advances and techniques
involved in the field. Part Four includes an
overview of sire selection, sire health, sire
management, AI organization, and career
opportunities. Part Five explains the use and
techniques for artificial insemination in dairy
goats and other farm animals. For herd operators
and persons involved in genetic development—of
particular use to people interested in livestock
improvement. For those who are anticipating
careers in some phase of the AI industry.
  Sheep Breeding G.L Tomes,D.E. Robertson,R.J.
Lightfoot,2013-10-22 Sheep Breeding, Second
Edition covers sheep breeding in its widest
context through a collection of papers about sheep
breeding from experts in the field across the
globe. The book incorporates sections composed of
general review articles and important research
findings on the structures and objectives of
national sheep industries from many of the major
sheep-producing areas of the world. The text also
discusses the genetic selection and breed
improvement; stud breeding and cooperative
breeding schemes; reproduction in the ewe; and
male reproduction and artificial insemination. The
monograph is recommended for those who wish to
learn different techniques and practices in
raising and breeding sheep, especially those who
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are new in the field. The book is also for those
who wish to conduct research that would help
improve raising and breeding sheep.
  Artificial Insemination in Farm Animals Milad
Manafi,2011-06-21 Artificial insemination is used
instead of natural mating for reproduction
purposes and its chief priority is that the
desirable characteristics of a bull or other male
livestock animal can be passed on more quickly and
to more progeny than if that animal is mated with
females in a natural fashion. This book contains
under one cover 16 chapters of concise, up-to-date
information on artificial insemination in
buffalos, ewes, pigs, swine, sheep, goats, pigs
and dogs. Cryopreservation effect on sperm quality
and fertility, new method and diagnostic test in
semen analysis, management factors affecting
fertility after cervical insemination, factors of
non-infectious nature affecting the fertility,
fatty acids effects on reproductive performance of
ruminants, particularities of bovine artificial
insemination, sperm preparation techniques and
reproductive endocrinology diseases are described.
This book will explain the advantages and
disadvantages of using AI, the various
methodologies used in different species, and how
AI can be used to improve reproductive efficiency
in farm animals.
  Potential Fertility of Ova from Sheep and
Rabbits Treated with Gonadotropins R. L.
Murphree,1950
  The Artificial Insemination of Dairy and Beef
Cattle Harry August Herman,Fred W. Madden,1972
  The Thyroid Secretion Rate of Sheep as Related
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to Season, Breed, Sex, and Its Relation to Sement
Quality in the Ram Sumner Albert Griffin,1955
  Sperm Sexing and its Role in Livestock
Production Vinod Kumar Yata,2022-05-03 This book
presents basic principles and discusses the state-
of-the-art methods of sperm sexing in livestock.
It reviews the challenges and critical opinions on
the conventional sperm sexing methods and
characteristic features of spermatozoa of farm
animals which could help to develop novel methods
of sperm sexing. The book also presents principles
and applications of flow cytometry for sperm
separation. The chapters of the book elucidate
methods and difficulties in developing sperm
sexing methods. Notably, it covers recent research
on immunological and nanotechnology-based sperm
sexing methods. The book also provides information
on the development of semen extenders. Towards the
end, the book examines ethical and commercial
aspects of sperm sexing. It is an ideal reference
book for students, researchers and professionals
working towards improving livestock production. 
  Animal Andrology Peter J. Chenoweth,Steven P.
Lorton,2014 This book contains 19 chapters that
discuss theoretical and applied andrology for
domestic, zoo and wild animals. Topics include
semen and its constituents; sperm production and
harvest; determinants of sperm morphology; sperm
preparation for fertilization; practical aspects
of semen cryopreservation; evaluation of semen in
the andrology laboratory; genetic aspects of male
reproduction; emerging techniques and future
development of semen evaluation and handling and
applied andrology in cats, dogs, fowls, turkeys,
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sheep, goats, cervids, horses, cattle, zebu,
buffaloes, pigs, camelids, zoo animals and wild
animals. It will be of use for those teaching
animal physiology at a tertiary level and a
reference for those interested in male animal
reproductive evaluation, performance and in semen
evaluation, handling and use for artificial
breeding.
  The Artificial Insemination of Farm Animals Enos
Johnson Perry,John Walden Bartlett,George Ellis
Taylor,1945 Historical. Advantages and
limitations. Organs of reproduction. Procedures.
Cattle. Sheep. Horses and Jackstock. Birds. Swine.
Breeding better Livestock. Systems of breeding.
Selection of sires.
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